Board of Assessors TOWN OF WALPOLE Town Hall
John R. Fisher, Chairman Commonwealth of Massachusetts 135 School Street

Edward F. O’Neil, Clerk Phone (508) 660-7315 Fax (508) 660-7228 Walpole, MA 02081
John O’Connor, Member

Minutes of Meeting
March 07, 2017

The Board of Assessors met on Tuesday, March 07, 2017, 6:30 PM. room #115, at the Town Hall.
The following were present, John R. Fisher, Chairman, Edward F. O'Neil, Member, John O'Connor,
Clerk, and Assistant Assessor, Dennis Flis

Discussion:

The Board reviewed, discussed, and signed warrants and certificates.

MV Excise Abatement 2017 $48,419.14
MV Excise Abatement 2016 $80.83
MV Excise Abatement 2015 $216.25
MV Excise Abatement 2014 $2,828.02
MV Excise Abatement 2012 $195.83
Exemptions Page Nine $6,224.55
Abatements Page Four $6,241.34

The Board reviewed, discussed, and voted 3-0-0, to deny the following exemption application
for FY 2017. Applicant did not meet the statutory requirements for exemption, under M.G.L..



